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Determination on Proposed Grants of Executive Clemency 
Under AS 39.52.225 

 
On November 8, 2024, Governor Dunleavy disclosed in writing that he reviewed 

an application for executive clemency from Mr. Kit A. Stavrum and that granting 
Mr. Stavrum’s request for clemency would not benefit a personal or financial interest.  
 

I reviewed Governor Dunleavy’s disclosure as required by AS 39.52.225, and I 
have determined that granting executive clemency to Mr. Stavrum would not result in a 
violation of the Executive Branch Ethics Act, AS 39.52.110-39.52.190.  
 
 
 

 _____________________   ____________________________________  
Dated  Treg Taylor 

  Attorney General 
 

November 27, 2024


